From: Christopher Tyler

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 2:29 PM

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk>

Subject: CONSULTATION RESPONSE- S62A/2024/0051 - Land West of Thaxted Road Saffron Walden

Dear Major Case Work Team,

<u>CONSULTATION RESPONSE- S62A/2024/0051 - Land West of Thaxted Road Saffron Walden</u>

Following the submission of the above S62a application please find attached the LPA's consultation response and comments in respect of the manner in which the application is to be determined. I also include the LPA's comments in regards to the NPPF consultation as per your email received 5 August 2024.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Kind Regards

Chris Tyler Senior Planning Officer